
 

 

 

 

 

 

North Hastings Community Fish Hatchery 

Online Auction July 10-24 
 

Due to the COVID 19 outbreak the NHCFH has cancelled its annual summer 

dinner auction fundraiser.  In lieu of this event we are hosting an online 

auction which is being sponsored through Switzers Auction House this 

coming July from the 10th to the 24th. 

To get more information and to sign in please go to 

www.switzersauction.com .  

There are a variety of items to bid on that have graciously been donated 

by individuals and businesses so please help support your community 

hatchery by going online and placing a bid on these amazing products.  

 

Please visit our website at https://fishhatchery.ca/ to learn more about us or go 

to http://fishhatchery.ca/purchase/  to make a donation.  Any gift amount 

would be greatly appreciated!  

With your help, we look forward to continuing our work.  
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